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F E A T U R E S

•  Solaris® LED reflector technology for better optical efficiency and superior off-axis warning
•  SpectraLux® multicolor LED technology in combinations of Amber, Blue, Green, Red and White
•  Each light head includes three colors with 6 LEDs of each color (18 LEDs total)
•  Low-profile design
•  Available in single or dual head models
•  Black polycarbonate housing
•  Each model features two recessed buttons, one to change flash pattern and other for color mode 
•  (25) Flash patterns including random and steady; (10) color modes
•  Versatile mounting brackets and three different length snap-on flash guards included 
•  Choice of cigarette plug or wired models
•  Cigarette plug models include two switches for on/off and steady-burn
•  Five-year warranty

Model # Description 2019 List Price US$

XSM1C-RWA Single head model with cigarette plug, Red/White/Amber $219.00

XSM2C-RWA Dual head model with cigarette plug, Red/White/Amber $439.00

H O W  T O  O R D E R

Single head and dual head cigarette plug XStream™ models are now available in Red/White/Amber. 

XStream™ is an interior mount LED warning light that can be installed almost anywhere inside a police car, fire commander and volunteer 
fire vehicle, or a work truck. These streamline warning lights are available in single or dual head configurations and are available with a 
cigarette plug or wire leads that allow for synchronization. Ideal for dash/deck, headliner, and window mount applications, each model 
includes a light head, two suction cups, bail and pivot brackets, mounting hardware and three different length snap-on visors making 
installation quick and versatile.

XStream comes standard with Federal Signal’s Solaris® LED reflector for optical efficiency and the SpectraLux® multicolor LED technology 
with three colors in each light head in combinations of Amber, Blue, Green, Red and White.

T I M I N G

New XStream models are in stock and available to order today. 

For more information, please contact your local Federal Signal sales representative or visit our 
website at www.fedsig.com.


